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Another Great Week in Iraq!

Hello everyone, and greetings again from Iraq.  As we enter November the move to BIAP is in full swing, the area is almost ready for us to move into, and we expect to begin moving in the next week or two.  This week I would like to welcome our new reenlistment NCO, SSG Nolen, to the Hatchet family.  SSG Nolen is a school trained career counselor, and comes to us from DISCOM.  He has already jumped in with both feet and is helping many soldiers throughout the Battalion reenlist and get assignments and bonuses that they would like.  Other good news is the fact that our new NBC soldier SPC Doxie made the cut off scores for SGT this month, and we hope to promote her soon.  We do have to say farewell to SPC Vasquez this month, as she has moved to Echo Company to work with their supply room.  SPC Simon from the DFAC reenlisted this week, and we are sure that he will continue to do an outstanding job for the company and the Army as he did during this enlistment.  The rest of the company has continued with the day to day business of the BN in spite of the many changes that are currently going on with the planned move to BIAP.  The S1 shop is continuing to do an outstanding job of planning out and letting soldiers know about environmental leave as soon as possible.  The S3 has become ever more creative with their ideas and plans for training our soldiers (new and old) for the ever changing environment on the roads in and around Baghdad.  LT Dieso from the S4 has moved to BIAP to facilitate and work to get the area ready for the BN to move into as soon as possible.  The SPO shop at Dogwood and BIAP continue to  provide outstanding support to the Division, and coordinate more supplies on an almost daily basis.                        

FRG Corner

I would like to thank and Welcome our new FRG Leader, Stacy Garrison.  I know that she will do a great job, and I thank her for taking on this responsibility during the Holiday season.  SGT Neal is the new FRG Liaison, and will continue to work at the same number as SPC Coaxum did if you need to contact her.  If you have any questions or concerns please let myself, 1SG, the FRG Leader or the FRG liaison know.

Pictures From Around Dogwood:
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The HHD 1SG relaxing and having a little fun at the School that the BN has adopted in the surrounding area.

HHD POCs

CPT McCormick                

jared.a.mccormick@us.army.mil
1SG Gilmore

jamie.gilmore@us.army.mil
FRG liaison: SGT Neal
334-5893 

FRG LDR: Stacy Garrison 

cakelady_03@hotmail.com
06133-573284

        CPT Jared McCormick

        HATCHET 6












HATCHETS



































PAGE  
1

